
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Wednesday, November 20th, 2024 

  
 
Announcements:  

• The Theatre Department invites you to attend the musical, “The 25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee,” on 

Thursday, Friday, and Saturday, at 7:30PM. AND Sunday at 2:00PM, this week! Please come and see this 

HILARIOUS show, filled with audience involvement, improvisation, and great music. Our pit musicians, technical 

crew, and our stage performers have been working very hard to share this story with you! Come join in on the 

fun and support your school’s Fine Art students! 

 

• Church League basketball sign up will open Monday, November 25 and continue until December 16th. Stop in the 

main office for more information. 

 

• Math club will be having an informational meeting Thursday November 21st at 3:40 in room E16. If you cannot 

attend, please see Mrs. Gratton for more information. All are welcome!" 

 

• PaY Members: We will be meeting at 7:45 am on Thurs, Nov 21 in D30 (Cramton’s room). Bring your PLDs so we 

can find nonprofits to visit. Hope to see everyone there! 

 

• Attention Bruins:  The annual Semi-Formal Snowball Dance will be held on Saturday, December 7th from 8:00 to 

10:30 pm. Join your friends for a night of fun. Tickets go on sale Monday December 2nd and are available at the 

Book-Keeping office for $6 a person.   

 

• Today from 11am – 1pm we will have UND in the commons.  Please take the time to stop by and see what this 
school has to offer. 

 

• Today is our last day of Hot Sips and Essay Tips.  Join us juniors and seniors during your free periods from 
12:30pm – 3:30pm and get help with essays for college and scholarships.  Held in the Career Center. 

 

• Happy Wellness Wednesday! The theme for the month of November is gratitude. Studies have shown that 

expressing gratitude improves sleep. Please stop in the library to pick up a note to express gratitude to someone 

in your life.  

 

• Cooking Club will meet this Thursday, November 21st at 3:45 in room C18.  All are welcome! 

 
• Attention Students. Fill the Dome is taking place on November 25th and 26th. This is a fundraiser for 

families in need, please bring non-perishable food items or what you can. Let’s show them that Bruins do it 
best!! Also, the winning grade will get hot cocoa during their lunch period.  

Where to bring your food donations?  
❖ Senior – English teachers  
❖ Juniors – Social Studies teachers  
❖ Sophomores – Math Teachers  
❖ Freshmen – Science teachers  

 
If you do not have those subjects, then bring to room C40 – Mrs. Heggen’s room – thank you! 


